
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Paris La Défense, August 13, 2009 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2009 HALF-YEAR REPORT  
 
 

 

 

Ciments Français announces that the French version of its 2009 half-year report 
was filed with the Autorités des Marchés Financiers (AMF) on Wednesday, August 
13, 2009. It is available for consultation by the public free of charge in accordance 
with the regulatory requirements in force, and can be consulted on the internet 
site: http://www.cimfra.com (heading: Investor relations / Financial reports). 
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